A>ril 1, 1966

VWestern 0il Fields, Inc.
P. 0. Box 1137
Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Gas Transporter, Grier Lease

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of Form C-104 showing the casinghead gas
transporter for the Grier well No. 13 J, 20-16-31. This form
was submitted in response to our notice of March 29, 1966, that
the wells on the Grier lease had no authorized gas transporter.
Uoon receipt of the form and your accompanying note, we reex-
ariined our records and found that well No. 13 did indeed have
an authorized gas transporter. However, none of the other wells
on the lease show the same on Form C-110 and it is difficult to
tell from Form C-115 whether or not well No. 13 is the only woll
connected to Phillips system. Therefore, if any wells on the
lease other than No. 13 are connected to the gas transporter,
please file Form C-104 as previously requested. If none are,

80 inform us by return mail.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
R. L. Stamets

Geologist
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